
Minutes of PTA AGM held on 21st June 2022

1. Apologies - None received.
2. Minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.
3. Matters arising:

○ The new equipment detailed in the last minutes have arrived and is being used.
○ The Jubilee Badges have been distributed.
○ The PTA card reader is now working.
○ PTA pages are to be added to the school website. PTA members now have access to edit the

page.
4. Treasurers Update – The treasurer gave an update on the current financial situation with a predicted

break-even this academic year. The full report will be shared at the September meeting. Current
balance = £2440.12

5. PTA Questionnaire - 38 responses have been received so far. The results were shared and
discussed. Mr Thomas is to collate and share the data before the September meeting.

6. Past Events:
○ The PTA Family Rounders was great fun.
○ The Wine Tasting broke even and highlighted that parent’s social events are enjoyable.
○ It was suggested that maybe the next social event could be held earlier in the school year.

7. Future Events:
○ Founder’s Day logistics for the PTA part of the day (3.30pm-6.30pm) to include a band,

pre-ordered Pizza, Inflatables and a bar were discussed. A rota to man the bar is to be
organised.

○ Date for the Harvest Supper, menu and other arrangements to be organised ASAP.
○ PTA AGM part 2 with presentation of reports will be early next term.

Mr Thomas to add dates to the school calendar and share before the end of term.

8. Election of Officers -

Officers for the school year 2022-23:

● Chairperson – Mrs Aldwinckle. Proposed by Mrs Sanderson, seconded by Mrs Jones
● Vice Chair – Mrs Jones, Proposed Mrs Aldwinckle, seconded by Ms Mohess
● Treasurer – Mrs Jody Sanderson Proposed by Ms Mohess, seconded by Mr Thomas
● Secretary-   Mrs Philippa Walshaw – Proposed by Mrs Sanderson, seconded by Ms Mohess

An Assistant Treasurer and Assistant Secretary are to be approached following the meeting.

AOB:

● Mrs Aldwinckle is to organise a list of representatives from each year group.
● Stall holders for the Christmas fayre will be booked from September.

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD IN SEPTEMBER – Date TBC


